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 During the winter of 1988-89, an asbestos-containing materials management plan 
was developed for the Cloverleaf Local Schools by a State of Ohio accredited asbestos 
management planner.  The management planner, Monit-Air, inspected all of the District’s 
buildings for asbestos-containing materials in accordance with the Asbestos Hazard 
Emergency Response Act (AHERA).  Medico System, Inc. will be required to make re-
inspections every three (3) years. 
 
 This notice, through our web page, is to let you know that Cloverleaf Local 
School District is in compliance with the AHERA regulations for asbestos-containing 
materials.  AHERA regulations require the school District to notify the parents of the 
management plan and that it is available for public inspection and review at the offices of 
the Maintenance Department and at each school building during normal business hours.  
This plan is to be made available for inspection without cost within five (5) working days 
after receiving a request for inspection.  Copies of the management plan are available at a 
reasonable cost from the District Board of Education office upon five (5) days written 
request. 
 
 Should you have any questions concerning the management plan or its 
availability, please contact Kenneth Fletcher at the maintenance office. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kenneth Fletcher 
Interim Dir. Of Building & Grounds 
      
 
 
 
 
 
           
                              


